## THE HIGHGATE R.S.L.NEWS

1993

SURFACE MAIL

POSTACT PAID AUSTR6

ACQUISITIONS BRANCH SER40 ALEXANDER LIBRARY BUILDING PERTH WA 6000

If undeliverable return to: J.F. Hately,

Registered Publication No. War 1428

March

No 290

Annual Newsletter Subscription - \$5.00

PRESIDENT: J.W.Low Tel: 387 1025

IMMEDIATE PAST PRESIDENT: L.O.Lee Tel: 362 6769

VICE PRESIDENT: SENIOR R.F.Elligt Tel: 310 1890 JUNIOR: L.A.STEMART Tel: 447 7230

SECRETARY: J.F. Hately Tel: 279 8626 TREASURER: E.L. Thomas 341 8866

MONTHLY LUNCHEON.

MONDAY 15 MARCH 1993

Gallipoli Room, Anzac House Perth. VENUE:

TIME : Fellowship 1200 hours

Luncheon 1250 hours

SPEAKER: Mr Rod Spencer, Regional Manager, Corporate Services,

Service.

SUBJECT: "CLUTOMS IN THE COMMUNITY"

<u>LAST MONTHS SPEAKER:</u> Our guest speaker, Air Commodore Neil Smith MBE in his address, "The RAAF, Where Have We Been, Where Are We Going", proved to be most interesting and informative. His good sense of humour expressed in a number of stories on the side, added to his presentation. The members appreciation was well evidenced in responding to the vote of thanks proposed by Bruce Courtney.

\*

At this time of the year our committee meetings always seem to clash with public holidays and so that you the members receive this newsletter at least in time to let you know who is the guest speaker is, means that it has to be in production in advance of the Meeting. The only matter of some urgency is the Anzac Day Breakfast. Ron Stone has confirmed that the venue will be the WA Club as usual, the cost approx \$20.00, and the sit down time 7.30am. Remember plenty of car parking at the rear of the Club. essential to give the Managing Staff an accurate figure as to the number of mouth to feed, so would all those wishing to attend please complete and return the slip at the end of the newsletter. Or if more convenient a phone call to the sub branch secretary will suffice. At the last Committee Meeting much time was spent in trying to find out how best to organise the functions to which the ladies are invited. No satisfactory solution was reached and so the motion "That at the next general meeting (Luncheon) the members present be asked 'Do they wish to have a luncheon in lieu of Ladies Night - in addition would they like to have a luncheon in the middle of the year?"". This was proposed, seconded and accepted.

In the short interval between receiving the newsletter and the luncheon, would you please think about this, and more importantly ask your ladies their opinions so that your committee can reach a conclusion which hopefully pleases the majority. If you are not attending the luncheon but would till like to voice your opinion please ring the sub branch secretary.

......

Last month was marred by the passing of Geoffrey Russell on the 13 February, after a long battle with a crippling illness. Geoff even managed to attend the Christmas Luncheon although obviously in some distress. He was a long serving and much respected member of the sub branch who will be greatly missed. Geoff was born in 5.5.1924 and served with 76 Sqn RAAF in New Guinea and SW Pacific, Occupation Force Japan 1946/47, 25 Sqn RAAF Pearce 1951–56. President Highgate 1986. Past President Press Sub Branch RSL. Executive Member RSL Defence Committee, Board Member War Veterans Home. Member 4 Field Survey Corps, President of the Australian Institute of Valuers (WA). The sympathy of all members has been sent to Roma and the family.

<u>WELCOME:</u> To two new members Bob Evans and Ken Meyers, Both served with the
RAAF and both have transferred to us from other sub branches.
Tark and boar have a distance of the first o
ANNUAL STATE CONCRESS: The closing date at Anzac House for the submission
of Agenda Items is 9 April 1993. This is an opportunity for members to
· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·
bring forward matters of concern for debate at the congress to be held in

of Agenda Items is 9 April 1993. This is an opportunity for members to bring forward matters of concern for debate at the congress to be held in Perth 18/19/20 June 1993. Please do not leave the preparation of your agenda items until the last minute. In addition members who are considering standing for election to the State Executive should inform the sub branch secretary by no later than 1 April 1993.

OVEROUE SUBSCRIPTIONS: Have you paid your subscriptions for 1993? If you are unfinancial — according to our records — you will notice a gold star on the address label of this newsletter. Please help us by forwarding promptly your cheque for \$30.00. This is for annual RSL subscription \$25.00 plus newsletter subscription \$5.00. Send to the Treasurer EL Thomas \_\_\_\_\_\_ It will help if you enclose with your cheque a slip of paper showing your service number, it known, name and address.

The publishers of this newsletter, Beehive Industries, have re—organised the address labels. If you do not agree in any way with the details shown please let us know.

rease let us know.

TO: The Secretary Mr J F Hately
14 Hately Street
BAYSWATER WA 6063

I WILL BE ATTENDING THE ANZAC DAY BREAKFAST.

TOTAL NUMBER INCLUDING MY GUEST .....

NAME (Block Letters Please) .....

## FOR ALL REAL ESTATE NEEDS LET PEET & CO LTD PERTH'S OLDEST ESTABLISHED REAL ESTATE GROUP ASSIST YOU.

- ★ Comprehensive Metropolitan Wide Network.
- ★ Commercial and Industrial Sales and Leasing.
- ★ Project Development Consultancy and Financial Advice.
- ★ Commercial and Residential Property Management.
- \* Residential Sales.

- ★ Auctioning of all types of property.
- ★ Valuations of all property using modem methods with access to computerized information.
- ★ Business and Licensed Premises Broking.
- ★ Property Settlements.



DIRECTORS:
GEOFF RUSSELL
TONY LENNON
WARWICK HEMSLEY
GRAHAM SAUVAGE

IAN PALMER TERRY TAYLOR DAVID VICARY

HEAD OFFICE 7TH FLOOR, 200 ST GEORGE'S TERRACE, PERTH 322 3322

## Wallace's Jewellers GIFTS FOR ALL OCCASIONS

RON STONE MANAGING DIRECTOR

38-40 Piccadilly Arcade, Murray Street, Perth 6000
Phone 321 4421